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Happy Holidays!  2017 was a year of many firsts 
for C. Eule Dance “West.”  In April, we had our 
first performance in San Diego as we were invit-
ed to perform on a beautiful outdoor stage as part 
of Dance on the Edge in ARTWALK San Diego.  In 
May, we held our first West Coast Benefit Party at 
Ballet Bodies studio in West Hollywood.  The event 
was complete with refreshments donated by local 
restaurants, fabulous auction items, sneak pre-
views and site-specific performances by C. Eule 
Dance.  We stopped traffic as drivers and passersby 
stopped to peer in through the window at the per-
formance.
 
In June, we held our first full evening Season in 
LA at the Ivy Substation.  We premiered our piece     
“Fluid Memories” in response to California’s 
drought, revived many C. Eule Dance favorites, 
and presented two works of guest choreography: 
one by Stefan Wenta; and the other by Dominique  
McDougal and Yuri Zhukov.  This performance was 
partly funded by our first West Coast Grant from 
the City of Culver City Performing Arts Grant, and 
included guest performances by the city’s local 
high school dance company.  We held three shows, 
including a family matinee which was followed by 
an interactive workshop where the dancers and I 
taught the audience a section of one of the pieces.  
We had great responses from the audience includ-
ing: 

“I was mesmerized by the sheer variety of dance 
performances in Fluid Memories. “Each piece was 
a unique work of art; a remarkable blend of diverse 
influences and inspirations, I enjoyed every mol-
ecule of it”: “My kids were transfixed!... I literally 
had goose bumps!”
 
The Ivy Substation was so impressed with our per-
formance that they invited us to be produced by 
them in their 2018 Season.  In the New Year, I plan 
on creating new work and continuing my work-
shops and outreach with local communities.
 
Please stay tuned for performance dates in 2018, 
and we hope to see you there! Thank you for your 
support of C. Eule Dance. Any donations you would 
like to make go towards creating new work in 2018 
and our community outreach efforts.

Yours truly,

Caron Eule
Artistic Director, C. Eule Dance
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